
 

25, June 25, 2018 

Brixham Peninsular Neighbourhood Plan 

Observations; 

We have now had chance to read the response from the BNP to Ms McCann's 

question re green space in particular had they consulted with the land owners. The 

response is signed by Cllr Jackie Stockman. 

Mr Geoff Melbourne of the NP group asked us to meet the new management at the 

club and we agreed this was not a consultation meeting. Geoff at no time advised 

us that he was meeting us to "consult with us re the NP 

Item 93 

Is incorrect they have never to my knowledge consulted with CGC although they 

may have with the previous chairman. 

Item 107 

Not true at the meeting only Mr G Melbourne was present and no other member of 

the forum. 

Item 109 

Mr Melbourne was told the club was committed to Bloor Homes until 2020 and as 

such could not comment on their plans. 

Item 117 

This is not true the failure to obtain planning on the 15 was solely responsible for the 

current position. It was not rejected by the members. 

Signed 

(redacted) 
(redacted) 

David Duddridge Lee Tyrrell 

Chairman Churston Golf Club Vice Captain Churston Golf Club 

(redacted) 

Matthew Gill 
Director of Golf 

Churston Golf Club 
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